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SVP 

SVP students joined a  

nationwide reading 

celebration in 

recognition of Dr. 

Seuss. 

WME 

Dayton Cooper 
created an 

informative and 
interesting  

presentation about 

volcanos. 

 

 

UPCOMING    
 

March 11  Warrior Track hosts the Lincoln County  

                  Invitational 

                  RHS Cheerleaders at NMSU Spirit  

                  Competition 

                  Warriors Softball vs Hot Springs 

 

March 14  Warriors Softball at Socorro 

                  Warriors Baseball at Tularosa 

 

March 16  Warriors Softball vs Tularosa 

                  Warriors Baseball at Robertson 

 

March 17  RHS Cheerleaders at State Competition (ABQ) 

                 Warriors Baseball at Goddard 

 

RMSD Update 
 

Dr. Bickert 
Superintendent 
 

Congratulations to both basketball teams on great seasons!  

The Lady Warriors were knocked out of the state 

tournament in the first round by Santa Fe Indian School; 

while the Warriors advanced to the Elite Eight before being 

defeated by Robertson. 

While the winter sports seasons came to an end, our spring 

sports are in full swing (baseball, softball, and golf) and off 

and running (track and field).   Additionally, our 

cheerleaders have another pre-state competition this 

weekend down in Las Cruces at NMSU.  Best wishes to all 

our athletes! 

Thank you to everyone who was able to attend Literacy 

Night (over 300 in attendance!) and/or the Indian Club 

Princess and Brave pageant (over 100 in attendance!) at 

White Mountain Elementary School this week!   

Calendar reminder:  SVP and WME have Parent - Teacher 

Conferences on Thursday and Friday of next week, so no 

classes; while RMS and RHS are on regular schedule on 

both days.  The week of March 20th – 24th is Spring Break 

for the entire District! 

Have a wonderful weekend!  Dr.B. 

 

RMS 
 

 
RMS 8th graders 

debated cell phone 
usage/dependence in 

round - table 
discussions.  

RHS 
 
 

Congratulations to 
the newly-inducted 

members of the 
Ruidoso High 

School - National 
Honor Society! 


